
CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 
Work Session 

Tuesday, March 11, 2003 

Mr. Durham called the meeting to order at 8: 15 P .M. 

Attendance: Mr. James Durham, Chairman; Mr. Patrick Hansford; Mr. Joe Weingarten; 
Mr. Jim Briggs; Mr. Paul Clark; Mr. Rand Oliver; Mr. Robert St. Pierre. Also present: Mr. 
Steve Feverston, City Planner; Mr. Ryan Shrimplin, Planner. 

The members reviewed the expanded chart prepared by staff outlining all standards in the 
existing sign ordinance. They agreed it demonstrated exactly how involved the issues are to 
enforce the standards contained in the entire sign section of the Zoning Ordinance. 

It was determined staff should proceed with reworking the sign section to make it more user 
friendly by creating references throughout the text directly linking the inf01mation to specific 
standards and procedures. Even though language may be redundant in some sections, it should 
provide a better research document. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 


